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Welcome  

We hope you had a relaxing break over the Summer and that you and your 
learners are feeling excited for the new academic year. Please find information 
below that you may need to begin this term. 

 

Dates for January 2025  

2024 

• 6th September- basedata for January2025 series available on WJEC website 
by this date 

• 21st November- deadline for submission of entries for January 2025 series 
• 6th December-IAMIS available for January 2025 series 
• 20th December- deadline for work to be uploaded for Moderation for 

January 2025 series 

2025 

• 10th January- late entry fee payable for January 2025 series 
• 20th January- very late entry fee payable for January 2025 series 
• 6th March- results of January 2025 series issued to candidates 

 

Autumn Term Professional Learning opportunities 

Our new Assessment Feedback Package for 2024-25 is an opportunity to gain a 
deeper understanding of how assessments are marked or moderated. This 
integrated suite of resources and training brings together free access to Principal 
Moderator reports, marked scripts, and assessment feedback sessions. Learn more 
about how you and your learners can benefit from our Assessment Feedback 
Package here: Assessment Feedback Package 2024-25 (wjec.co.uk).  You can 
download the most recent Principal Moderators Report from our public webpage 
from September 30th, and access all support and guidance  for teaching and 
learning and assessment via Portal.  

 

Contact details 

If you have any questions, please contact us at the following:  

nfscc@wjec.co.uk - 01443845612 

Sara Davies - Head of Skills and Pathways 

Emma Baldwin - Team Coordinator for VTQ and Skills Delivery 

Nia Williams - Welsh Baccalaureate and Skills Support Officer 

https://www.wjec.co.uk/home/professional-learning/assessment-feedback-package-2024-25/
mailto:nfscc@wjec.co.uk

